Friday 12" January 2024

Topaz Newsletter

What a busy, busy week we have had in Topaz. This week we have been learning all about
space through Aliens love Underpants. We started the week with a mystery arrival of aliens
who stole our underpants. We have spent the week travelling to space and creating
paintings of the aliens that took our underpants! Topaz class have also been looking into
the composition of the number 5 and 2D shapes. The learning has been amazing this week
and the children have been growing their brains in our purple zone. We look forward to
next week where we grow our brains and learn more about space.

We also had a cheeky visitor in Topaz class who took some toast from the playground and
all the children were very excited to see them!

Reading:

- Itis great to see the progress that Topaz class are making with their phonics. As
mentioned last term we are going to be looking at children who have been reading five
times a week.

- For those children who have been reading five times a week we will be awarding them a
raffle ticket. These raffle tickets will then be collected and placed into a pot to help us
choose our Topaz reading champion for the term.

Lost items:
- Earlier in the week we brought out our lost property box which had about twenty
unnamed jumpers/ cardigans in and various other pieces of clothing such as gloves. We
have now added this collection to main school lost property which can be found in

outside the office.

Recycling & Junk modelling:

- Over the next few weeks, we will be starting some junk modelling project. As part of this we
ask that the children can collect a long tube such as that from kitchen roll (please no toilet
rolls). We will be using these to make rockets so if anyone has any spare, please do send
these in as well.

We look forward to another amazing week in Topaz Class.

Mr Keeping



